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Welcome Everyone

First I want to congratulate the people of Tajikistan on achieving their independence. That is a great accomplishment that we all celebrate.  
I’m also here to tell you about our recently formed association "People of Tajikistan in America". We have worked very hard and have many accomplishments to share with 
you. 
This year we have become a legally certified non-profit organization. We will use this organization to help our people still in Tajikistan. In order to manage the donations, disbursements and fund raising of our organization we have opened a bank account for PTA. 


In a more festive spirit we had a wonderful turnout for the Plov Making Competition. For visitors and those not familiar, Plov is a hotpot of rice, meat and vegetables made unique by regional spices. Recipes are handed down from one generation to another so the competition is a cultural exchange as well as a social event. 

We officially launched our Facebook page so that anyone on Facebook can find out information about Tajikistan and so that people from Tajikistan in America and people in Tajikistan can join the Facebook page and stay in contact. We also very boldly chose our PTA logo via Facebook. 
These things made a great start for us but we have some very special plans in place for the next quarter.  

We will be sending monetary donations to rural orphanages in Tajikistan and as a Ramadan project, we will ask orphanages in rural areas what they need, buy the needed items and help distribute them. We plan to share photos and possibly video footage here on Facebook! The last day to donate will be August 10th. (Is this the right date because it is past already?) We’ll have more details coming soon! 

We will be having an Independence Day Picnic on September 9th.  Mark your calendars for this fun event! We will create an event on Facebook and invite all PTA members; feel free to invite your friends! 

Our Tajik Cultural School has exciting things happening. We have weekly classes that teach children about Tajik culture, language (reading and writing), literature, music, history, etc. Not only does this assure that our children growing up in the United States are well educated regarding their background but also allows them to develop a sense of self while understanding their heritage.
We are working on sending PlayStations (PSP) to oncology units in Tajikistan for the children who are patients there. We will do fundraising until the end of the year, presenting the gifts to the children for New Years. We invite you all to participate in this fundraiser to help our children in the hospital have a wonderful new year. 

We are creating a Tajik National Yellow Pages: We welcome members to submit a standard form that includes contact information, specialty, etc. This is a great way to keep our national community connected and to support Tajik-friendly businesses. 

Last but not least we are launching our Website in September to host the Tajik National Yellow Pages, Immigration Rules and Regulations, and much, much more!
We have accomplished so much and yet have so much more to do. It is our desire that we all join together in these endeavors to make each of them a giant success. Let’s all work together to make these things happen for our people both in the United States and in Tajikistan!!

Thank you all for your time and attention on this wonderful night of celebration!
